
 

 

IDI Composites International 
407 South 7th Street 
Noblesville, Indiana 
46060 
 
317-773-1766 
 
To Valued Business Partners:  
 
Today on March 23rd, 2020 Governor Holcomb announced a “Stay at Home” Executive Order 20-08 throughout 
the state of Indiana. The Executive Order 20-08 will be effective at 11:59 p.m. on March 24th, 2020 and remain 
in effect until 11:59 p.m. on April 6th, 2020 unless the governor rescinds, modifies, or extends this Executive 
Order. 
 
IDI Composites International will remain open because it falls within the definition of an “Essential Business 
or Operation” as described in Governor Holcomb’s Executive Order 20-08 section 14 p and section 14 u. Our 
team member will to continue to report to work for our usual shifts and work schedule.  Our production, 
shipping and receiving operations remain in effect. 
 
The safety of our employees and their wellbeing remains our focus.  We continue to take preventative 
measures in the workplace including washing of hands, using hand sanitizer, wiping down work surfaces, and 
maintaining social distancing. 
 
We appreciate your tremendous support during this challenging time. If you have any questions about this 
communication, please let us know. 
 
 
 
 
IDI Leadership Team 
IDI Composites International – North America 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


